## INDIANA UNIVERSITY



March 16, 2007

Sherry F. Queener, Ph.D.
Director of the Graduate Office, IUPUI
Associate Dean of the Indiana University Graduate School

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Dear Dr. Queener:

I am submitting a revised proposal for the Education Tract Anatomy PhD. I have attempted to address the reviewer's concerns with the addition of three new sections to the proposal.

Specifically, I have subsumed my response to reviewer questions #1 and #5 under the section entitled, "Why is the Education Track need to produce qualified anatomy teachers?"

My response to reviewer questions #2-4 is covered in the sections entitled, "What constitutes medical education research?" and "Will the Education Track be a unique PhD program?"

I want to take this opportunity to thank the reviewer for his or her thoughtful comments. Please let me know if you need any clarifications or additional information.

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

MEDICAL STUDENT AFFAIRS

John D. VanNuys Medical Science Building 164 635 Barnhill Drive Indianapolis, Indiana 46202-5120

> 317-274-1965 Fax: 317-274-4309

James J. Brokaw, Ph.D., M.P.H.

Associate Professor of Anatomy and Cell Biology

Assistant Dean for Medical Student Affairs

317-278-2891

Sincerely,

jbrokaw@iupui.edu